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Parents Urged to Make Appointments Now 
for Back-to-School Immunizations 

 
 
JACKSON, Miss. – Today the Mississippi State Department of Health (MSDH) is urging parents 
to act now and schedule their child’s age-appropriate immunizations before summer is over. 
Mississippi state law requires children to be immunized against childhood diseases to enter 
public or private school, Head Start or daycare.   
 
Make an appointment at your county health department clinic to bring your child in for their 
immunizations. A list of county health department locations along with times and days the 
clinics are open can be found at www.HealthyMS.com/locations. 
 
Parents should bring the child’s social security card and insurance card if available. Parents and 
children over 2 must wear a mask when entering the county health department clinic. 
 
For more information on immunizations, visit www.HealthyMS.com/immunizations.  
 
Follow MSDH by e-mail and social media at HealthyMS.com/connect. 
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CONTACT: Office of Communications, MSDHNews@healthyms.com 
Note to media: After hours or during emergencies, call 601-576-7400 
Online: HealthyMS.com  facebook.com/HealthyMS twitter.com/msdh 

 


